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TO: Board of Directors

FROM: Jill Pahl - Manager 
Upper Valley Waste Management Agency

REPORT BY: Belinda Yamate, Secretary, 253-4471 

SUBJECT: Franchises' Status.

RECOMMENDATION

FRANCHISES STATUS.
DISCUSSION AND POSSIBLE ACTION ITEM:  Manager to provide an update concerning the implementation of 
franchises' activities.

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY

We are continuing discussions on the rate reviews.

Attached are the monthly landfill reports for June and July.  We have met with the franchise to refine the recycling 
report and expect to have that report available for the Board's next meeting.

Another drip hose recycling event was held on July 29 which generated 17 tons of baled drip hose for recycling.  
This event went very smooth and is providing a much appreciated services for the farming community.  One more 
event is planned for later this summer and in addition, large quantity drip hose generators can contact the 
franchisee to arrange for recycling services prior to that event. 

FISCAL IMPACT

Is there a Fiscal Impact? No

ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT

ENVIRONMENTAL DETERMINATION: The proposed action is not a project as defined by 14 California Code of 
Regulations 15378 (State CEQA Guidelines) and therefore CEQA is not applicable.



BACKGROUND AND DISCUSSION

None.  Please see any attached documents.

SUPPORTING DOCUMENTS
A . June CFL Report 
B . July CFL Report 

Recommendation:  Approve
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